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August 31, 2023 
 
 
Reconstruction of Sideroad 15, North Diagonal, and Meadowland Road 
 
The Town will be reconstructing Sideroad 15 (Centre Diagonal to North Diagonal), North 
Diagonal (Sideroad 15 to Meadowland Rd), and Meadowland Road (North Diagonal to 
Northacres Rd).  A map of the area is attached.   
 
The work will include road pulverization, culvert replacement, the full excavation of 
Sideroad 15, and new double surface treatment (tar and chip) of all three roads.  We 
highly encourage anyone that does not live on these roads to take alternates routes as 
only residents who live within the closure will be permitted access. 
 
The reconstruction work will commence on September 6, 2023 and run for a number of 
weeks.   The first week will include the pulverization of all three roads.  For the first 
week, residents who live within the closure area will have access to their property, as it 
will be posted “local traffic only”.   
 
Starting September 11, 2023, Sideroad 15 will be completely closed to traffic for 
approximately four weeks.  The road will be open to “local traffic only” each evening, but 
during the daytime construction hours (7am to 5pm on weekdays) there will be no 
through access on Sideroad 15 and residents may need to detour around the block to 
reach their property.   
 
To report a problem or for further information, please contact Town Hall at 519-534-
1400. 
  
Public Works Department 
Town of South Bruce Peninsula 

http://www.southbrucepeninsula.com/


 

 

 

 
 


